
  DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARD 
  

      
 

Regular Council Meeting  
CANCELLED 

   
  
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Council Meeting of the District of 
Port Edward scheduled for Tuesday May 14th, 2024 has been cancelled due 
to lack of quorum.   
  

 
Dated at Port Edward, British Columbia 
this 8th day of May, 2024 
  
  

Polly Pereira, 
Director of  

Corporate Administrative Services 
  
 


